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Dear Parents 

Today, we reach the end of a very busy term and academic year. The final week has been really enjoyable 
with our disco, thank you service, teddy bears picnic for our new starters and also our year 6 leavers’ events. 
Today, we have marked the end of term with our leavers’ collective worship, attended by family and friends 
of the children in Year 6. During this, the children performed several songs and shared their special 
memories of their time at our school. It was a lovely end to their time with us. 

Over the summer, there will be several building projects taking place in order to improve our provision. 
Within Class 1, we have already begun work improving the toilets and cloakroom area ahead of a new door 
being created to the side of the building to create a free flow play space for the children in Class 1. In 
addition, the office is being remodelled. We look forward to completing these projects in time for the 
children’s return in September. 

Today we say goodbye and good luck to the Year 6 children who will be leaving us for pastures new in 
September. Each of them has brought so much to our school and we will miss their hard work, kindness and 
humour. They have been a great year group to work with and I wish them well for the future where I know 
they are all prepared and destined to do well. 

Today we also say goodbye to Mrs Johnson who leaves her role in our school office. Before she left, she 
presented each child with a small gift. We will miss Mrs Johnson and wish her well in her new adventure in 
Spain. 

Finally, thank you to everyone in our school community for all of your support this year. I am extremely 
proud of our school and believe it is a special place to work and learn. This is a tribute to our children, our 
staff, our governors and our families who all work together for the benefit of our children. I hope you have a 
great summer with your family and friends and we look forward to seeing you all in September. 

Richard Winks, Headteacher 

Our School Vision 
A Christian school at the heart of the community that we serve. 
Achieving our goals as we are guided by God’s light. 
Believing in ourselves, in each other and in God. 
Caring and nurturing all of God’s children in our school family. 
Sharing our aspirations through our exciting, enriched and inclusive curriculum. 
“Therefore encourage one another and build each other up, just as in fact you are doing.” 
1 Thessalonians 5 Verse 11 



 

 

  

Weekly News-
letter 

  SCHOOL  NEWS 

Our Weekly Reflection  

Living out our school values of: 

Determination, Trust, Friendship & Respect 
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 DATES & EVENTS         
  

SCHOOL MENU 
  Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Main Meal 

Option 

Beef burger 
in a bun with 
fresh potato 
wedges 

Chicken & 
tomato pasta 

Steak pie and 
mashed potatoes 

Ham pizza Fish fingers 

Vegan 

Option 

Meat free 
burger 

Cheese & 
tomato pasta 

Meatless farm 
sausages 

Cheese pizza 
Fishless fish 
finger 

Served With 
Sweetcorn & 
peas 

Crusty roll 
Peas 

Carrots / baked 
beans 

Selection of 
veggie sticks 

Chips, peas 
or  baked 
beans 

Jacket 

Potato 

Option  

Jacket 
potato with 
tuna, cheese 
or beans* 

Jacket potato 
with tuna, 
cheese or 
beans* 

Jacket potato with 
tuna, cheese or 
beans* 

Jacket potato 
with tuna, 
cheese or 
beans* 

Jacket potato 
with tuna, 
cheese or 
beans* 

Sandwich 

Option 

Ham, 

cheese or 

tuna 

Ham, 

cheese or 

tuna 

Ham,  

cheese or 

tuna 

Ham, 

cheese or 

tuna 

Ham, 

cheese or 

tuna 

1st Sept   Training Day 
2nd Sept    Return to school  
5th Sept   Wow Day for Classes 3 and 4 (Ancient Egyptians)  
24th Oct   Last day of term 
3rd Nov   First day back at school 
19th Dec   Break up for Christmas 

Our Achievements 
Congratulations to: 

 

This week we say well done to Teddy who completed his first 
martial arts grading on Saturday.  Teddy has gone from white 
belt to a red stripe belt.  Well done, Teddy! That’s an awesome 
achievement! 

 

We also wish Florence good luck with her championship race 
at Fulbeck this weekend!   


